From: Clark Rogness

Sent: Monday, April 15, 2019 2:25 PM
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>
Subject: [EXT] Deuel harvest wind

South Dakota PUC, April, 15
2019

| am sending you some of my thoughts regarding PUC Docket EL-18-053-Deuel Harvest Wind
Project. | am in full support of the project as | don’t see how we could afford to pass up this amount of
tax revenue in this environment, as well as the rest of the money and jobs this will bring to our county
and townships. | know this will not lower our taxes but | believe it may make it possible to slow the rise
in taxes.

| have lived and farmed in Deuel County all of my 64 years and have been active in many
community organizations. It is very frustrating to me to have such a big share of the opposition to this
project come from people who are not even residents of this county.

Clark Rogness

I /storia SD 57213





